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Attendees: Cliff Moore, Gary Strome, Doran Azari, Ruthie Rollins, Diego Lopez 
Staff: Alex Gordon, AnnaRose Cunningham 

Online Interactive Maps 
Cunningham reviewed draft interactive maps, including the TIP Project Map, Hazard Reporter Tool, 
and the Transportation Hazard Dashboard. The group discussed that the TIP Project Map provides 
information that can be referenced in the TIP document by searching for the TIP Project ID. The 
Transportation Hazard Reporter Tool is meant to allow bicyclists and pedestrians to provide potential 
issues that can be addressed without a crash. The group discussed that the Transportation Hazard 
Reporter Tool should be used by residents, and Cunningham clarified the information will be shared 
with local communities to address. The group also discussed adding “time” as an input, whether 
construction was occurring, and being specific about what kind of transportation is appropriate to 
report.  

Summer Outreach 
Cunningham reviewed the outreach events NFRMPO staff plan to attend this summer. Gordon 
requested input on how to discuss the NFRMPO at these town festivals. The group discussed giving 
context to who the NFRMPO reports to, how the NFRMPO fits into people’s lives, and how people 
become involved in the planning process. The group also discussed the Transportation Hazard Tool 
being a good conversation starter. Rollins recommended reaching out to other agencies like Northern 
Water, which also must explain their purpose and what they do. The group recommended going to City 
Council meetings occasionally to explain who the NFRMPO is and give occasional updates. The group 
also recommended reaching out to school districts to get youth involved. Magnets, bike lights, and 
maps of trails were recommended as giveaways. 

FHWA Certification Survey 
Cunningham explained the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration 
(FTA) process to certify the NFRMPO. A survey will be open through May 4, 2022 and is available on the 
NFRMPO website. 

 
Next meeting topics: One-Year CAC Review 

 
The meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. The next meeting date will be May 12, 2022. 


